August 17, 1984

Carl Dabelstein
8209 West 78th Street
Overland Park, Kansas 66204

Dear Sir,

This letter is a reply to your DX report of August 2, 1984.
Please consider this confirmation and verification of recep-
tion.

KTUN is just one month old, and operates on 10KW day-1KW
directional night. We were on 1KW directional at the time

of your reception.

Thank you,

Phil L. Politano
Chief Engineer



